"This school continues to be good. Pupils are happy at school"

OFSTED 2019

Register now for Nursery & Reception places 2024!

We have full and part time places available for our Nursery We have spaces available in our Year 1 to Year 6 classes

Swillington Primary School

Call us: 0113 286 3220 Email: office@swillingtonprimary.com

www.swillingtonprimary.com

Spring 2 | 28th March | 2024

Respect our

Stay

magine the

Dear Families of Swillington Primary School,

Thank you all for this week, I have seen some brilliant enrichment clubs and music sessions this week!

Please follow our Class Dojo school story page or twitter to see some of the fantastic learning!

Polite reminder to avoid parking at the chemist during drop off and pick up. The Grand Indian car park is available if needed.

As always, we are here if you need any further information.

Our whole school attendance this term is 95%, this is just in line government expectations. Our school day starts at 8.45am. Doors are open at 8.40am.

Please visit for advicehttps://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-mychild-too-ill-for-school/. Term time holidays will not be authorised and will incur a fine. Thank you all for your continued support. We hope you all have a great Easter break!

Mr M Cahill Headteacher

Key Links

Lunches from 26th February 2024

Key Dates 2023-2024

Safeguarding concerns

Attendance Handbook

This week, in assembly, we discussed being fair equality. Useful site for top parenting tips and advice-

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/? ga=2.107538309.682201516.1709820888-469569577.1706786868

Please follow the correct procedure for absence. Please log your child's absence on the absence line 0113 2863220

A great piece of sewing from one of our enrichment groups!



Coming up! Monday 15th April - Pupils return to school after the holidays



The flower shop is open is EYFS!



Families needing support

Please remember, we are always here to support you. If you are finding the rise in energy bills etc. a struggle we understand that this could impact on being able to afford school trips, lunches or other experiences- please email office@swillingtonprimary.com FAO Learning Mentor and we will be more than happy to support you.

<u>Safeguarding concerns over the holidays</u> Please visit our school website for numbers you

can contact if you have any concerns about another

child.https://www.swillingtonprimary.com/sps/safeguarding-and-child-protection

We always welcome parent feedback, positive or constructive, please email the office account with the title

feedback, office@swillingtonprimary.com.P@SS

Thank you to all the parents/carers that joined our parent's association meeting (P@SS). We are working towards raising enough money for a multi games area.

As you know, we sometimes use the funds for additional luxury items, e.g. extra laptops and costumes for the cheerleaders.

Thank you for your support, if you can spare some time for events please email.

spspta@brigshawtrust.com. P@SS meet every first Tuesday of each month at 5pm.